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From: Rick Davilla <davillarick02@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:09 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

I own and live in Lincoln County. We have multiple rentals here in the county. We rent usually to young 
families  who are just starting out on their own and work with them on paying their rent and am willing to 
postpone payment on rent because it is important that they first take care of their families first. If this bill passes 
we will sell our rental homes because of this ridiculous burden it will place on landlords who are trying to 
supply housing for others. The goal of any business is to make a profit or go out of business. Rick Davilla 


